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February 21, 2013

City of Racine Traffic Commission

To Whom It May Concern:

We would like to request the removal of two “No Parking” signs located on the south side of
Melvin Avenue directly across from our Curling Club. Because the Vehicle Emissions Testing
Station is no longer operating at this location, these signs are no longer needed.

We often run curling programs during weekday hours, particularly after-school programs for
local youth, and would appreciate the increased availability of on-street parking for our guests
and their parents.

Please feel free to call me at 262-498-9194 if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you very much for your assistance with this matter.

Sincerely,
Onlee

George Oates
President, Racine Curling Club




